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Four Arrested for Reckless Driving and Fleeing from Police  
 
Around 10:10 p.m. last night, VPD officers observed a large group of motorcycles driving 
recklessly in the area of Shirk Road and Walnut Avenue. Officers attempted to stop them, but 
they fled.  
 
Officers caught up to a small group of motorcycles in the 8800 block of West Hurley Avenue. 
Four men were arrested for reckless driving and fleeing from a police officer. Two vehicles and 
five motorcycles were towed. 
 
All four suspects were transported and booked at the Tulare County Adult Pre-Trial Facility.  
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